
School Board Workshop 

 

The Okeechobee County School Board will meet in workshop session at 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 

August 20, 2019, to address strategic planning for the District.  The Board invites public 

attendance and input.  The Workshop will be held in Room 303 of the School Board 

Administrative Building, 700 S.W. Second Avenue, Okeechobee, and interested citizens are 

encouraged to attend. 

 

 


